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** Memorial Ceremony Announcement **

Fallen City of Newburgh Police Officers
William Robinson and Robert Betanzos

On Saturday, November 18, 2023 the City of Newburgh Superior
Officer's Association and City of Newburgh Police Benevolent
Association will be hosting a memorial ceremony commemorating the
50" anniversary of the line of duty death of City of Newburgh Police
Officer William Robinson at Woodlawn Cemetery, 93 Union Ave New
Windsor NY starting at 10am.

Following the cemetery ceremony, at 12pm the Town of Newburgh
will be hosting a street naming ceremony at the intersection of Bill
Robinson Way and Betanzos Way in the Town of Newburgh to honor
both fallen City of Newburgh Police Officers William Robinson and
Robert Betanzos. All retired and current members of service are
welcome to attend.
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